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City of Darwin’s commitment to supporting our people and supporting our city is reinforced with 
this record $71.77M Capital Investment, outlined in the 2020/21 Municipal Plan and Budget.

In these challenging times there will be no increase in Council rates.

Council has committed to spending a record $71.77M on infrastructure and beautification projects across the
community. This significant contribution to our local economy includes $25M toward the redevelopment

of Casuarina Pool and $15.5M for upgrades at the Shoal Bay Waste Management Facility.

Council’s COVID-19 response and support continues with $7M to aid in recovery and a doubling
of the Disaster Contingency Reserve.

The DRAFT 2020/21 City of Darwin Municipal Plan includes information on all budgeted projects and 
initiatives for 2020/21 and is available on Council’s website. Community feedback and 

submissions are open until Friday 26 June 2020

We look forward to continuing to support our people and support our city in 2020/21.
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